
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 27 September 2022 

Breakfast Club Update 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

As you may recall, I sent you a brief survey at the start of term about our breakfast club 

provision.  We had a really positive response to this and have reflected on the points that our 

parents have made. 

As a result of the feedback received, I can confirm the following changes will be made to our 

breakfast club.   

From Monday 3 October, breakfast Club will open at 7.45am each day – 15 minutes earlier 

than the current start time of 8.00am.  

I am also pleased to confirm that there will be no change to the current session fee and the 

charge of £2.50 per child per session will remain in place – even for the extended time. 

I hope that this change is useful and supportive for our families. To find out more about 

Breakfast Club, please contact the school office or our Breakfast Club manager Ms. Harvey. 

 

Yours faithfully  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Rob Hackett 
Headteacher 


